
 You should only travel if your journey is necessary. 
Bus services are running to reduced timetables so 
please check for updates before travelling. 
  

 Avoid travelling at busier times if you can. Buses 
now have reduced passenger capacities to assist 
with social distancing.  
 

 In England when travelling on a bus you must wear 
a face covering unless exempted from doing so.  
 

 Remember to carry hand sanitiser and use it before 
and after travelling. 
 

 Concessionary Pass free travel times updates can 
be found on our website. 

 

For bus timetable updates and important 
travel safety information visit:  
www.eastsussex.gov.uk/roadsandtransport 
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